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	Text1p14: Mrs. Esparza's Class
	Text2p14: class
newsletter
	Text5p14: mark your calendar
	Text3p14: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap14: Winter is upon us.  We never know what kind of weather we will encounter, so please remember to check that your child can log in to all the applications using the logins and passwords we sent home in November. If you have any problems please let us know so we can remedy quickly.  If we do have any remote days we want to ensure they can access all the applications to retrieve their assigned work. Thank you. 
	Text5ap14:  
Tue. 12/3: Pictures w/Santa 
Wed. 12/11: Hamlin Band Tour 
Tues. to Thurs. 12/10 to 12/12: Santa's Secret Workshop
Tue. 12/18: Pajama Day
Fri. 12/20: Early Dismissal 11:15AM
Mon. 12/23 to Mon. 1/6: Winter Break
Tue. 1/7: Classes Resume
 
	Text4p14: What we're learning
	Text6p14: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap14: Reading:  We will be working on story maps and understanding the main idea, important events, characters, and setting.
 
Phonics: Blends, digraphs, cvc, and sight words
 
Writing: Creating sentence(s) with proper grammar and punctuation to convey meaning.
 
Math: Place value, word problems, and money
 
Social Emotional: Peer influence; making good choices, kindness and giving
 

	Text6ap14:  
It's an exciting time of year and we will be doing many fun holiday activities in the classroom.  If weather permits, we will go outside during recess so please send your child dressed for that possibility. 
 
Our wish for you is a happy, safe, and memorable holiday season. 
 
	Text7p14: contact me
	Text7ap14: If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via Remind or e-mail at cesparza@ahsd125.org.  Thank you.


